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Germany and UK in the Drafting Committee: APPROVED

Because Germany and the United Kingdom / United Kingdom (Scotland) will be
BFUG Co-chairs during the semester when the Rome Ministerial Conference
will take place, the BFUG Board – with the consent of the Drafting Committee –
proposed that they be included in the Drafting Committee meetings and
involved in the ongoing process of drafting the Communiqué.

DE and UK/UK (Scotland) already participated in the Drafting Committee

meetings on 16 April and 5 June.
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Extension of Italian BFUG Secretariat and Vice-chair: APPROVED
Proposal that the Italian BFUG Secretariat and Vice-chair will continue their work 
for a further semester until the Ministerial Conference in November 2020 is over. 
The handover to the next BFUG Secretariat and Vice-chair will take place at the end 
of the semester.
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Albania as next BFUG Secretariat and Vice-chair: APPROVED
Proposal that Albania takes over the BFUG Secretariat and BFUG Vice-chairmanship 
beginning on 1 January 2021.
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Italian Secretariat of the BFUG 2018-2020

THANK YOU
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